
THE FRIDAY NOTES 
Lloyd Harbor School • October 3, 2014 

SEL FAMILY WORD FOR OCTOBER• Accepted 

OUOTE OF TH WEEKa "Unless you try to do something beyond what you have already mastered, 
you will never grow." - Ronald Osborn 

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERSa Elle Amoruso(6L) and Isabelle DeSimone(6L) 

LHTV MUSICIANSa Luisa DuMaurier and Liette Dussol - 68 

SCHOOL STOREa Kate Vermylen and St?ylar Basso - 6C 

Monclav 
10/6 

Tuesclap Bulb Planting grade 2 2:30-3PM 
10/7 

Wednesdav 
10/8 

Thmsday PTG Meeting 9:15AM 
10/9 

Prldav Grade 2 Field Trip to Schmitt Farm 
10/10 ***Noon Dbmlual - Elementarp Staff Development*** 
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BOARD OF IDUCATION 
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesdav, October 14111 8pm at the DO. 

HALLOWllN COSTUME DRIVE 
The Student Council Halloween Costume Drive will begin on Monday, October 6th. Please send in new or gently­
used costumes and help us donate to a great cause! 

BOXTOPS 
We are collecting Box Tops! Please bring in your box tops and deposit them in the plastic container outside of the 
Literacy Center (Room 107). 

AFTERNOON PICK•UP 
For safety reasons, we asR that all children being picRed up in the bacR circle wait in line until picRed up. 
Children are not allowed to cross over the parRing lot. 

BIRTHDAYS IN THE CLASSROOMS 
For children who choose to celebrate their birthdays in school, non-food activities may be arranged through the 
classroom teacher. Food may not be served as part of the celebration. 



DRIVING CAUTION 
When driving on the school grounds, be mindful of our traffic patterns and be sure to proceed with caution. 

EARLY PICK-UP 
If you decide, after your child has left for school, that you need to pie!:? him/her up early, it is not necessary to call 
ahead. Please just come to the front office and we will call your child for dismissal. Bach-up notes are still 
necessary when your child has a change in transportation at the end of the day. 

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFFS 
Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of 
school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time. 

AnERNOON ACTIVITIES • DISMISSAL 
All students attending an after-school activity will be picbed up at the bacb circle. Please follow the traffic 
pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children 
are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parbing lots. 

AnERNOON BUILDING ACCESS 
Please note there will be no access into the school after 4:15pm unless it has been previously arranged. 

FROM THE LHS/PTG 
Llovd Harbor Unitet 

Ticl:?ets are now on sale via PayPal. Visit LHSPTG.org and purchase ticbets by did:?ing the "donate" button. 
Prices: 1 for $150.00, 2 for $250.00 and 3 or more for $100.00 each. There are still plenty of ticbets that need to 
be sold! If you haven't received an invitation by mail please email Christina at cbrude@yahoo.com. Save the 
date: Cocbtail Party for all ticl:?et holders is Friday, November 14th from 7-9pm at the Huntington Country Club. 
Invitations will be mailed home shortly. Thanh you to the parents who purchased tichets earlier this wee!:? at 

Bach to School Night. We appreciate your generosity. There are still plenty of tichets that need to be sold! 
Photo Dav 

Photo Day was a huge success again this year. We would lihe to say a huge Thanh Vou to all our volunteers for 
all their hard worl:?; Dawn O'Rourhe, Linda Miller, Ellen Oster and Kristen Monge. Photo Re-tahes will be on 
November 12th. Thanh you, Photo Chairs; Erica Giarraputo and Alex Maiorino. 

CSH Ed Foundation Power 
One weeb left ••••• Sign up todap! The (lunch)Hour hosting Educational Technology Expert and District 
Consultant, Bruce Friend, along with District Administration will provide you with great information 
on pour child's education. Please tee attached fiver to reserve your seat today. 

Little Apple Fun Run 
Dust off your running/walbing sneabers and start training. The 21•t annual fun run has been moved up a wee!:? to 
October 26th. Save the date! Right now we are loohing for volunteers for planning and for the day of the race. 
We also are !oohing for corporate benefactors. Donations of $200.00 or more will be recognized with having your 
corporate logo on the bach of our long sleeve t-shirt. Deadline is October 6th. Please contact Terri Coyle at 
516-816-6282 or pnpterri@gmail.com with any questions. 

Frldav Notet 
If you are not currently receiving Friday Notes in the electronic format, you have to go onto the District website 
and sign up. Here's how. Go to www.csh.1:?12.ny.us under Quiel:? Linhs. On the left hand side, die!:? on Email Sign 
up. It is the fifth one down. From there, you simply fill out your name and email address and request what 
information you wish to receive from Cold Spring Harbor School District. It's so easy and it means you'll always 
have the Friday Notes on hand. Contact Caroline Hodgson at chodgsonl@verizon.net if you are not receiving 
eblasts that go out from the LHS*PTG . 

................ Thanb vou to Chrit Goetjen and her bldt for beautifying oar front doort with flowert ......... . 

Masciello. Father 516-456-3652 



THE 

FOUNDATION 
COLD SPRJ NG HARBOR 
f.OUO.T!ONAL fQt;NOATlON 

A FOUNDATION 
W&FUTURE 

Thursday, October 9th 

11:45 am 
CSH Public Library 

Lunch Will Be Served * Reserve your spot today! 
E-mail "I'm In" to cshedfoundation@gmail.com 



SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP - WHAT WE ARE ALL ABOUT 

The athletic program at Cold Spring Harbor High School is one of the finest and most 

successful anywhere. Our student's participation in athletics is extremely high. Since its inception, 

over 18 years ago, The Seahawks Booster Cub exisits for the benefit of ALL SPORTS. Through our 

fundraising efforts and your geneorsity, we have been able to purchase numerous items to enhance 

the existing athletic program and to allow our athletes to compete at the highest level. Three of the 

newest contributions that came from the Booster Club are: 

Path to Seahawk Field * New Community Message Board 

Trainers & AD Golf Carts * Tennis Court Wind Screen 

Ongoing, every year, we support activities, events & state of affairs such as: 

Senior Field Day * 7th Grade Orientation * Wall Plaques 

Scoreboard Maintenance * Message Board Maintenance * Retired Jersey Banners 

Stipend Athletes Travel Expenses All County & Athletes Travel Expenses All State 

Assistance to Families of Students Athletes in Need of Help to Purchase Athletic Wear 

Sports Booster is your organization! 
Without the financial support from ALL OF YOU none of this would be possible!! 
Additional Athletic Contributions THE SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB has made are: 

Baseball/Softball Dugouts * Track - Pole Vault 

Replacement & Refurbishing of Championship Banners 

Automatic Electronic Defibrillators * Concession Stand Kitchen Equipment 

Ball Stop Safety System for Seahawk Field * Baseball and Softball Field Enhancements 

Fitness Equipment for the Weight Room * Diving Coach Stipend * Tennis Court Beautification 

Breakaway Outfield Fencing * Crew Team Coaches Boat and Motor * Travel Expenses for Teams 

Storage Shed for Track Equipment * Sign Boards for Track and Field and Swimmi-ng School Records 

Senior Field Day Lunch and Refreshments * Concession Stand Beverage Cooter and BBQ Dugout Cover 

Digital Message Board Wireless Digital Scoreboards for Ba~ball, Soccer, Softball, Girls Lacrosse, Field 

Hockey, Basketball, Volleyball and Wrestling 

WE ASK OF YOU TO PLEASE JOIN US IN OUR ONGOING EFFORTS TO KEEP THE 
SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB GOING STRONG FOR MANY YEARS TO COME 

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT NEWS & UPDATES 

http: //coldspringharbor.powermediallc.org I 



SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 2014-2015 

With your participation and support we will continue to provide the best for our student 
athletes and their teams! 

Name 

Phone 

Address 

E-mail 

Grades of Children (circle all): Elementary 7 8 9 10 11 12 

*IMPORTANT PARENT/STUDENT BOOSTER CLUB HELPERS ARE NEEDED* 

Please consider this most rewarding position for our student athletes!! 

The---------- family wants to be BOOSTER CLUB HELPERS. 

Ple_pse indicate the best way(s) you can be contacted _________ _ 

$50 - Membership Fee 

Please make checks payable to: Seahawks Booster Club 
' 

Mail to: Seahawks Booster Club 

C/0 Karen Walters, 3 Pegs Court, Cold Spring Harbor NY 11724 

WE ASK OF YOU TO PLEASE JOIN US IN OUR ONGOING EFFORTS TO KEEP THE 
SEAHAWKS BOOSTER CLUB GOING STRONG FOR MANY YEARS TO COME 

WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT!!! 

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR WEBSITE FOR IMPORTANT NEWS & UPDATES 

http: //coldspri ngharbor .powermediallc.org I 



school c soci.o.l M~d.i.o. c c~LL pkoll\.eS & vi.d.~os c ~~:x.Hll\.9 c sckool o soci.o.l Med.i.<A c c~ll 

October is National Bullying Prevention Month 

Free monthly workshop series 
Tuesday, October 14th, 7:45 - 9:00 pm 

Presenter: Dr. Max Banilivy 
Asst. Director at Pederson-Krag Center Huntington 

PEDER ON·K 
E NT E R 

Pederson-Krag Center 
1st floor, Conference Room 3 
55 Horizon Drive, Huntington, NY 11743 
At intersection of Rt. 110 & Semon Rd., go 1 block west (behind Big H Shopping Center). 

This workshop is for parents I caregivers and professionals. 
Workshop will start and end promptly. 

Registration required by Oct. 10th. Please contact Pat Hillenbrand 
phone: (631) 223-5028 e-mail: phillenbrand@pedersonkrag.org 

sckool o soci.<Al Med.t<A o cell pkoll\.~S c vtd.eos c h~.xl:i\1\9 (I sckool ~ soci.<Al Med.i.<A c cell 



Fish Hatchery • 

--

Festival/~-~ 

- -----~p 

, _.,, ~ 

-~ -- · 

Octotfer 4, 2014 

Founded 1883 

Rain date: October 11 
1 Oam - 4:30pm 
Admission: $6 Adults 
$4 Children/Seniors 
Members Free 

.,~~<~--,-=-:.- Kid's Fishing 
· \, 

11 Fishing for ages 12 & under. 
\ \ Coaches welcome! Keep your catch. 

I 

~;)~~~-, ....... ' \S Raceway stocked with hungry trout! 
~ . r , ' I 

...... ~ .. "~· · \ ~· \i ·,' 
\ ~ ' .' 

, \ I / ' 

.~---...~\\,;\', "f etting Zoo 
,, J>~astle Bouncer 

Pumpkin Patch 
---· .. 

Gcltnes • Environmental Exhibitors 
Food • Live Animal Encounters • Music 

1660 Route 25A, Cold Spring Harbor, NY 11724 • (516) 692-6768 • www.cshfha .org 



.. ~ .... (~,~~~:::.. ... ~: ~::;./~ .~\ ·;;::_. .. , 
~·-~ ~--~·· " '.:~·-~:. ··\~, . 

COUNCILMAN MARK ~~THBERTSON, ~' 
SUPERVISOR FRANK P~ PETRONE, 
S THE TOWN OF HUNTINGTON 

ARE PROUD TO SPONSOR A 

CHILDREN'S COSTUME PARADE 
ON HALLOWEEN IN HUNTINGTON VILLAGE 

The Town of Huntington will sponsor its Annual Children's 
Halloween Costume Parade in Huntington Village on 
Friday, October 31st at 4:15 p.m. Children of all ages 
(and their parents or guardians} are welcome to walk in 
the parade and participants should plan to meet in front 
of the Huntington Post Office on Gerard Street in 
Huntington Village at 4:00 p.m. Children will walk from 
Gerard Street to the intersection of Wall Street and 
Main Street (25A}. 

Village Merchants will pass out candy to trick-or­
treaters for its "Safe Trick-or-Treat Program." Dress 
up and bring a goody bag to hold your candy! 

For more information about the parade, please call 351-
28n. (In the event of inclement weather, the parade 
will be cancelled.) 

Frank P. Petrone Mark Cuthbertson Susan A. Berl and Eugene Cook 

SUPERVISOR COUNCILMAN COUNCILWOMAN COU NCILMAN 

Tracey A. Edwards 

COUNCILWOMAN 

DISCLAIMER: This notice is distributed to students solely as a community service by the school district. Such distribution should not be considered to be an 

endorsement of approval by the district of either the sponsor or the activity. 



~~~~6A~~NTINGTON October 22, 2014 7:00 P .M. 
FRANK P. PETRONE 
Supervisor 

TOWNWIDE MARK CUTHBERTSON, Councilman 
SUSAN A. BERLAND, Councilwoman 
EUGENE COOK, Councilman 
TRACEY A. EDWARDS, Councilwoman Operation E.D.l.T.H. Drill 

1. Feel the door to check if it's HOT! 
If it's Not Hot open the door slowly, 
bracing it with your knees and 
shoulder. But be prepared to slam it 
shut quickly if there's smoke and fire 
on the other side. 

Knowing How To 
React In A Fire 
Could Save Your 
Life, Or The Lives 
of your Children 

2. If the door is blocked by smoke 
or fire, leave through a window 
or secondary emergency route. 

3. Once out of the house go 
directly to your meeting place, 
such as a tree or mailbox on 
your front lawn. 

Coordinated through the efforts of 
the Town of Huntington Office of the 
Fire Marshal and in conjunction with 
your local Volunteer Fire Departments. 

OFFICE OF THE FIRE MARSHAL 
351-3138 

"E.D.l.T.H." Stands For ... "Exit Drill In The Home" 



SMOKE DETECTORS 

residential fires occur while the 
are asleep. Installing smoke 
outside bedroom areas will 

the extra minutes of warning 
to escape. The most recent figures 

from the National Fire Incident 
System indicates that the 

of a Smoke Detector will double 
chance of survival during a fire. 

DEVELOPING THE PLAN 

of the family should work together 
a plan of each floor of your house 

bedrooms are located. 

should include: 
The location of Smoke Detectors. 
Two escape routes; one for 
normal and one for Emergency use. 

All doors, windows, stairways, fire 
escapes and adjacent buildings. 

central meeting place outside your 

window is designated as an Emergency 
make sure the person who uses it is 

reach and unlock the window, 
remove the screen and I or the storm 

reach the ground safely. 
someone to call the fire 

from a neighbor's house. Post a 
your finished plan in a conspicuous 

as a constant reminder. 

Bedroom Bath 

....._ 
·----7 

1111 11 Bedroom 

PRACTICE YOUR PLAN ON A MONTHLY 
BASIS AND REMEMBER THESE 
IMPORTANT HINTS: 

• Sleeping with bedroom doors closed 
can add valuable minutes of protection 
against flame, smoke and toxic gases. 

• If you have a telephone in your room, 
have the Fire Department's number on it 
or nearby. 

• Keeping a whistle, horn, or other 
such audible signal near your bed may 
prove valuable in waking other members 
of your family who may not hear the 
smoke detector. If family members use a 
different signal you will know who is 
awake without opening doors. 

MAKE 

OPERATION E.D.l.T.H. 
A MEMBER OF YOUR FAMILY! 

Kitchen 
& 

Dinning 

Living room 

--•Ml Emergency 
Route 

Normal 
Route 

PUTTING THE PLAN INTO ACTION 

If the smoke detector sounds or you smell 
smoke, wake your family with your signal. 
If you hear another signal answer with 
yours. Keep Calm. Roll out of bed and 
crawl to the door. Feel the door from 
bottom to top. If it is hot near the top do 
not open it. Proceed to your designated 
emergency exit. 

If the top of the door is not hot, brace your 
foot and shoulder against it and open it 
carefully. If there is only light smoke, crawl 
to the normal exit If the smoke is dense 
or the door is hot use the Emergency Exit. 
Report to the designated meeting place. 

Notify the Fire Department from a neighbor's 
house. DO NOT ALLOW ANYONE TO RE­
ENTER THE BUILDING FOR ANY 
REASON. 

TOWN OF HUNTINGTON 
OFFICE OF THE FIRE MARSHAL 

351-3138 



HHHYBL-SUMMER 
(Formerly Five Towns College) 

~lUDl ............ 11.~ 
VIOJUJUDJ BJm~~e 

18th Year 

WEEKDAY, EVENINGS ONLY, INTRAMURAL PROGRAM 
JUNE--AUGUST,2015 

Mixed Boys/Girls Evening Intramural Leagues 
Instructional • Private Training 

BASKETBALL IN HOUSE REGISTRATION 
@Five Towns College (305 N Servive Road, Dix Hills) 

Thursday 
Saturday 

March 26, 2015 
March 28, 2015 

6 PM- 9 PM 
9 AM-12 PM 

Open to students entering grades K-12th & beyond in September, 2015. 

Also, the highly successful, adult leagues 
where players compete at higher levels (A, B or C). 

DON'T GET SHUT OUT OR DELAY, REGISTER NOW!! 

Fees: Registration: (10/1/14 thru 4/30/15 posbnarked): NO EXCEPTIONS 
1sr child: $200; each add'I child $180 
Late: (after 4130/15 posbnarked: 
1st child: $225; each add'I child $200 
Late/late: (after 5/30/15 $250 each applicant) 

If your child participated in the 2014 summer program, he/she has already been rated. If not, please have 
them, and their friends, dress in proper athletic attire. If you can not attend registration and wish to avoid a 
late fee, please send a completed registration form on or before April 30, 2015, with applicable fee, to 
HHHYBL. P.O. Box 227, Huntington Station. N.Y. 11746. New registrants will be evaluated later. If you require 
additional information on the youth basketball program, the new adult men's league (different levels) and/or 
private training, e-mail Dennis:@cmish11746@gmail.com. website: www.Hillsbasketball.com 

"This notice is distributed to students solely as a community service by the school district. This distribution 
should not be considered an endorsement or approval by the district of either the sponsor or the activity". 

Please make checks payable to "HHHYBL" (a nonprofit 501C3 entity) 

www.hillsbasketball.com (application on reverse) 

R 
E 
M 
I 
N 
D 
E 
R 



HHHYBL-SUMMER 
(Formerly Five Towns College) 

All applications must be accompanied by payment in full based on the following: 
Registration: Thru April 30, 2015. $200 1st child, additional children: $180. 

After April 30. 2015, $2251st child, additional children $200. After 5/31/15, $250 per applicant No refunds. No exceptions!! 
Please make all checks payable to "HHHYBL" Send to: HHHYBL, P.O. Box 227, Huntington Station, N.Y. 11746 

Print clearlv 
Last Name---------First--------- HEIGHT----- WEIGHT ___ _ 

D.O.B. ------ Sex: __ M _F E-Mail address: _______________ _ 

Address: __________ s _____________ c-·ity ________________ z __ _ 
House No. treet Apl ip 

Telephone No.<~--~------------ Grade entering in September, 2015? ___ _ 

Name of Mother:------- Father: ______ _ Play Last Summer? Y __ N __ 

Guardian's Work Phone:L__) - ----------- Where did you get application? ______ _ 

Mother Cell Phone: L__) ___________ _ Father Cell Phone<~--~------------

Mother's Occupation-------------- Father's Occupation----- ----- ---

Emergency Contact No:~-- ---------- School attending in 9/14? -----------

Planned Vacation Dates: ------ ALL PLAYERS 9-12 GRADE MUST CARRY ID 

Reliable volunteers are needed to insure the continued success of this program. 
I am interested in serving as: Coach Y_N_ Ass't Coach Y_ N_ 

Children entering kindergarten, first or second grade in Sept. 2015 will play in an instructional program, unless 
moved up. All children entering the third grade or higher will participate in league play & must be rated, if not rated in 
prior year. All children may request placement with friends, subject to availability. If your child has a friend he or she 
wishes to be placed with, please indicate their name(s) here: 

Friend(s): ---------------------

I, the undersigned, give my child permission to participate in the HHHYBL program. I certify that my child is physically fit to 
participate in strenuous athletic activity and I have obtained clearance from a physician before permitting my child to participate. I 
agree to hold HHHYBL, its' employees and agents harmless for any liability resulting from injury or illness. I hereby authorize 
HHHYBL to act for me according to their best judgment In in any emergency requiring medical attention. I understand that I am 
solely responsible for the payment of any such medical expenses. 

Signature of Parent or Legal Guardian:---------------- Date:--------

Insurance company providing coverage for your child: _________ Policy Number: ------

For Office Use Only: Ratings 
Player Number ____ _ Payment Method _ck _cash _other Check No. Amt Date 
Dribbling A B C D Lay-ups A B C D 
Shooting A B C D Rebounding A B C D 
Aggressive A B C D Size Overall Rating-----

(Over) 



For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Youth Services Department. Registration Required! 

Uttle Scientists 
Thursday, October 9 @ 2:00 pm 

For Children in Preschool 
Explore the wonder~ul world o~ science with books, games, and hands-on activities! 

Facts a Fun: Hoot says the OWU 
Tuesday October 1 ~ 4:30 pm 

For Children in Kindergarten and 1st Grade 
Through non-~iction books and other activities students wm explore 

the wonder~ul and mysterious world o~ OWLS. 
(This programs keeps in-line with New York State common core guidelines) 

TEEN PROGRAM 
ACT PRACTICE TEST 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 4 from 10:00 am-2:00 pm 
The 3.5 hour ACT Practice Test prepares students for taking the actual ACT exam. Students will 

receive feedback about their test performance. This FREE exam is offered by Kaplan. 
Results will be emailed to students within three weeks after taking the exam 

....................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................... .: 

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs, contact a Youth Services Librarian 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820 

For Adults! Programs/or Grown-Ups from Cold Spring Harbor 

Library's Information Services Department 

A New Addition to our Museum Pass Program: 

Our complete roster includes: Long Island Museums: 

------- .. 
I Note: Reservations can I 
I be taken up to three I 
I months in advance of I 
I your desired date, I 
I subject to availability. I L ______ _. 

* Cold Spring Harbor Fish Hatchery 
*Cradle of Aviation Museum 
* Heckscher Museum of Art 
*Long Island Children's Museum 
*Nassau County Museum of Art 
*Old Westbury Gardens 
*Suffolk County Vanderbilt Museum & 
Planetarium 
*The Whaling Museum & Education Center 
of Cold Spring Harbor 

For more information about any Adult Program, contact Information Services 
at the Cold Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820. 


